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Hello Brothers and Sisters, 

 

The Belvedere Family Community Care Team would like to hold a Town Hall Meeting for 

members of our community that are 65+ years of age. 

 

We will discuss Senior Care Living. 

 

This is a discussion to bring information to share 

about housing, insurance, disability and health 

care, etc. 

 

All ARE INVITED!! 

 

Bring your family to hear this important 

information for our aging community members. 

Also, if you are 60+ years of age this is a great time 

to start thinking about your future plans. 

 

We will meet after Sunday Service on March 

31st ~ Easter 

 

Grab a coffee and let's meet 15 minutes after 

service is over. 

 

Bring any information you have that will be useful 

for others to learn from. 

 

See You There! 

 

BFC Care Teamzz 


